
OTTER CREEK
STREAM CLEANUP

Just across the Susquehanna from Millersville, Otter Creek was devastated by flooding.
Pickup trucks, boats, trailers, residential and woody debris raged down in torrents through

what is otherwise one of the most beautiful natural places in our area. When the flood
waters receded, all that debris was left in piles. The Millersville University community  in

partnership with the Lancaster Conservancy will help restore this important habitat for wild
trout, native pawpaw trees, and nature-loving humans.

Sunday November, 10 2019
1pm-5pm

Participation is open to faculty, staff and students. Must be 18+
Supplies and gear will be provided.

For more information or to register, contact Dr. Justin Mando
(Justin.Mando@millersville.edu)

A collaboration with the Lancaster County Conservancy


